
 

 

18th May 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

I would like to take this opportunity on behalf of the governing body to confirm the appointment of 

Mr Tim Croft as the new Headteacher at The Bolsover School.  Mr Croft will take up his position at 

The Bolsover School as of 1st June 2018.  Mr Croft joins us from Sutton Community Academy in 

Sutton in Ashfield.  He will combine his role as Headteacher at The Bolsover School alongside being 

the Academy Group Director, Executive Headteacher, for The Derbyshire Hub of The Redhill Trust.   

 

We as a school are excited and extremely happy to welcome Mr Croft to his new post and we are 

confident the wealth of experience that he brings with him will be a welcomed addition to the Senior 

Leadership Team at the school. 

 

As of 1st June 2018 Mr Hall will move to his new position as Head of School and will work closely 

with Mr Croft in continuing to drive improvements in standards and achievement at The Bolsover 

School.   

 

We as a governing body feel that these appointments are pivotal in bringing success to the school and 

we are confident that Mr Croft and the staff body at the school will continue to strive to enable 

students to reach their potential. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Paul Hodkin 

Chair of Governors 


